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1 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

VISIT TO NOTHE FORT, WEYMOUTH 

 

Year 4 will be visiting Nothe Fort on Tuesday 28th November.  The visit will 

take place in school time and will return in time for buses.  Your child will need 

to bring a RATIONED lunch in a paper bag or wrapped in newspaper, e.g bread 

and butter, cheese, an apple ….. no crisps or sweets! 

 

As part of their World War II topic, the children will spend the day re-living 

an “evacuation experience” and will need to come to school dressed as a child 

from the 1940’s: shorts, skirts, shirts, pinafores, tank-tops, sweaters – 

anything will be fine! We would also like them to have their own gas mask box. 

This can be made from covering a cube shaped tissue box in brown paper with 

string attached at either end. 

 

FOPS have kindly subsidised the cost of this trip and therefore we only need 

to ask for a contribution of £7.50 per child.  Please use the on-line payment 

system which can be accessed via the school website by Friday 24th 

November. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Crankshaw 

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 


